
Blessings from the end of 2015 
We want to thank you so much for your prayers and support during 
2015.  God has used your missions giving to bring forth much fruit and 
we are SO blessed to be your missionaries. 

Since arriving back in El Salvador after our short furlough at the end of 
October, it has been a whirlwind of events.  We have had Harvest Days,  
Round-Up Sunday with Brother Carlos Navarrete, church-wide Thanksgiving 
meal, a big children’s day, and Christmas parties.  We also did the wedding 
of Edwin and Rosa (from our August letter), who have been saved, baptized, 
and left their past to follow our miracle-working Lord and Saviour.   

In our Christian school, the year finished strong and we had wonderful 
graduation services on November 20th.  God has brought our team together 
for this coming year, and we are so excited to see what God is going to do.   

We are finishing a week of Seminary classes and are working on the process 
of registering the Seminary in El Salvador and Central America.   

Continue praying for more laborers as we share the joy and peace that only 
our PRINCE of PEACE can bring.  MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

Adam Fridenstine Family

We have seen six 
baptized and one 

teenage girl accept 
Christ in the last 

month. 

We had 16 
Kindergarteners 

and 18 ninth 
graders graduate 
from our Christian 

School. 

We studied the 
Tabernacle and 

Principles of 
Teaching with 

Brother Rick Houk 
in our Seminary 

Classes this week.
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Following the Fridenstines 
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